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The Allegan County Sheriff’s Office will once 

again be offering several Boater Safety Courses 

this spring and summer to help people be ready 

for the upcoming boating season. 

Boater safety classes are taught annually 

throughout Allegan County by Marine Deputies 

allowing students to earn their Boating Safety 

Certificate. 

Upon the successful completion of this class, 

attendees will receive their Boater's Safety 

Certificate allowing them to operate a 

motorboat or PWC in the State of Michigan. 

Boater Safety is not only a good idea but is a 

legal requirement.  Classroom learning has the 

benefits of live instructor based learning, one-on-

one assistance and the ability for students to ask 

questions and seek clarification on various topics.  

 

 

WHEN IS IT? 

• Classes run April – July each year 

HOW MUCH DOES IT COST? 

• Course is FREE of charge 

 

WHERE IS THE COURSE? 

• Classes are held at different locations throughout the county 

HOW DO I REGISTER? 

• Anyone wishing to take a boater safety class MUST REGISTER at the following website - 

https://michigan.storefront.kalkomey.com/em/programs/9  

•   Questions, feel free to call us at 269-673-0500  ext. 4456 

https://michigan.storefront.kalkomey.com/em/programs/9

